
 

          Oak classroom news!  

 

Maths: We start this half term finishing our algebra 

topic, before moving onto a ‘Measurement’ topic. This 

learning will involve finding out about converting 

between different units of measurement, and 

investigating perimeter, area and volume.  

 

 

We cannot quite believe we 

are halfway through the year 

already! It has been a great 

first week back, full of many 

‘proud’ moments. The class 

have hit their learning with 

enthusiasm and maturity.  

 

Dates for your diary… 
• It is fantastic to have each member of 

Oak at SATS Booster Club; this 

continues on Mondays after school.  

• BikeAbility is on Monday 2nd and 

Tuesday 3rd for group 2, Monday 9th 

and Tuesday 10th for group 3 and 

Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th for group 

1. (Fingers crossed for no weather 

warnings!)   

• World Book Day is On Thursday 5th 

March. Children can come dressed as 

their favourite character.  

• I will be finalising the dates for the 

Leaver’s Production etc. next week and 

I will send these home as soon as I do.  

English: We have finished our class book, ‘Wonder’ 

and are very excited to start a newly-published story 

‘Where the World Turns Wild’, which will feed into lots 

of our English learning this term. It is a story full of 

adventure and drama! We will also be using our science 

learning, on healthy minds and bodies, to write an 

information text explaining how we can keep ourselves 

healthy.  

 

 

Topic: Our topic continues to be ‘Journeys and 

Discoveries.’ We are coming to the end of our learning 

about Ancient Egypt and will be moving onto a road trip of 

North America, investigating the different human and 

physical features we will encounter on our way. In art, we 

will be looking at the work of artist Paul Klee, created on 

his journeys across different continents.  

 

What we are learning… 
• Children need their indoor 

and outdoor P.E. kit in school 

every Thursday and Friday. 

• Please remind your child that 

every Monday, we have a 

spelling test on the previous 

week’s words. 

• Every Friday, children will 

continue to bring home some 

maths homework for them to 

complete.  

•  On World Book Day, we will 

be launching a Reading 

Challenge to help children to 

continue to develop a love of 

reading. Children will be 

bringing home details about 

what this involves next 

Thursday.  

• As we head towards the 

SATS in May, please do let 

me know if your child is at all 

worried about this so I can 

support them in school.  

 

Reminders & information… 


